
To Full Council 

 

Notice of Motion 

 

Tyre Pump Stations 
 

 

We recognise the importance of cycling and walking in improving the mental and physical 

wellbeing of residents and for improving the air quality of the town and support the Government’s 

commitment to increase the amount of active travel. 

 

 To assist active travel, there needs to be improved infrastructure. As part of the infrastructure, 

there is a need for cyclists and users of wheelchairs and pushchairs on occasions to require the 

use of a pump to inflate their tyres 

 

 

This Council therefore resolves that it should: 

 
1. Install communal bike pumps, similar to those seen in cities such as Portsmouth, in areas 

such as our segregated cycle lanes and high footfall areas to allow for cyclists and users 

of wheelchairs and pushchairs to inflate their tyres. 

 

 

Proposed By: Cllr Nelson 
Cllr Buck 

  
Seconded By Cllr Cox 

Cllr Boyd 
Cllr Burzotta 
Cllr Davidson 
Cllr Dear 
Cllr Evans 
Cllr Flewitt 
Cllr Folkard 
Cllr Garne 
Cllr Garston 
Cllr Habermel 
Cllr Jarvis 
Cllr Bright 
Cllr McGlone 
Cllr Moring 
Cllr Salter 
Cllr Walker 

 

 


